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Public Comment Period Opens for Fire Island National Seashore Dredging 
Projects Environmental Assessment 
 
Patchogue, NY – 

No public meetings are planned for this project. Notification of the EA has been made to the State of New 

York, various federal agencies, affected communities, area landowners and parties who have expressed an 

interest in this project. A copy of the EA can be downloaded from the National Park Service Planning, 

Environment and Public Comment (PEPC) webpage. 

http://parkplanning.nps.gov/fiis

Fire Island National Seashore  
Attn: Superintendent –  
Dredging EA Comments 
120 Laurel Street 
Patchogue, NY 11772-3596 

Release Date:  September 9, 2013   

Contact:      Paula Valentine, Public Affairs 631-287-4759 

Michael Bilecki, Chief of Resources Management 631-687-4760 

http://parkplanning.nps.gov/fiis


 

 

 

www.nps.gov 

About the National Park Service. More than 20,000 National Park Service employees care for 

America’s 401 national parks and work with communities across the nation to help preserve local 

history and create close-to-home recreational opportunities. Learn more at www.nps.gov.  
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